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Dear Governor McCrory: 

 
On behalf of the University of North Carolina School of the Arts, I am submitting this letter to 

address an upcoming vacancy on our Board of Trustees.  Linda Staunch’s term as a board member 

will expire on June 30, 2013.   

 

Please accept this letter as our official request to appoint E. Greer Cawood for a four-year term on the 

UNCSA Board of Trustees.   

 

I have been in discussion with Mrs. Cawood and she has expressed an interest in serving on our 

Board.  Mrs. Cawood is a resident of Winston-Salem and a respected member of the local 

community.  She has served on the boards of the NC Center for Public Policy Research, The NC 

Chapter of the Nature Conservancy, The Foundation of the UNC School of Nursing and the Arts 

Council of Winston-Salem and Forsyth County just to name a few.  She would certainly be an 

outstanding addition to our Board of Trustees. 

 

Please feel free to contact me or Chancellor Mauceri if you need any additional information.  I have 

enclosed her resume for your review.  Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

        

 
Robert L. King, III      

Chair, Board of Trustees      

 

cc:   David Powers 

        Bart Corgnati   

        Chancellor John Mauceri 

 


